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November 28th 2018
 
Dr. W. C. Peabody
8115 Gatehouse Road,
Falls Church, VA 22042
 
Dr. Peabody,
My previous work experience and my writing philosophies make me a qualified candidate as a writing teacher in Fairfax County. I believe that the most effective method of teaching writing is through workshop. Having students create a new piece of writing and taking it from step to step to make it something really magical. This is accomplished through peer review, revisions, and one on one instruction with the instructor. Having one on one instruction is something that I’m passionate about as an instructor, but I also feel like peer review can accomplish a lot and develop writing on another level because students have the ability to relate to another student.
My experience in a first grade classroom and my time at Longwood has developed my writing skills and made me knowledgeable about what students need to be successful writers. With a concentration in English I’ve had the ability to learn different strategies that can be used with many different types of students that are flexible based on their background with writing.
I’m passionate about the idea of always having an outline to develop a writing piece and I think it can be effective at any age. It’s important to start it at an early age so the students can develop more in depth outlines as they continue their education and writing careers. Students can use peer review to check over each other’s outlines and make sure that they are developing each part of their writing piece.
Through the experience that I’ve gained in the education field already and with the knowledge I’ve gained through Longwood University I feel as if I would be an ideal candidate for this position. I am driven and committed to developing students writing skills from an early age and would do what I can to expand writing in everyday life for the students. Thank you for your time and consideration to review my application. I look forward to hearing you at your earliest convenience.
Sincerely, Olivia Murray
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